## MINUTES

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA COUNTY OF HENDERSON

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS JUNE 17, 1991

The Henderson County Board of Commissioners held a public hearing on Monday, June 17, 1991 at 7:00 p.m. at the Fletcher Fire Department to consider including the Heatherwood Sub-Division on North Rugby Road in the Fletcher Fire Department territory.

Those present were: Chairman J. Michael Edney, Vice-Chairman Vollie G. Good, Commissioner F. Richard Baker, Commissioner William McKay, County Manager David Thompson and Acting Clerk, Avalina Merrill.

Absent were Commissioner Hugh D. Randall and Clerk to the Board Elizabeth W. Corn.

## CALL TO ORDER

Chairman Edney called the meeting to order.

## PUBLIC HEARING

John McKenzie, 301 Glenheath Drive, Hendersonville, NC 28739, President of the Heatherwood Home Owner's Association requested the Board to include the Heatherwood Sub-Division in the Fletcher Fire Department territory. There was no further discussion from the audience. Chairman Edney explained the Board would be considering the request of the Heatherwood residents in the June 19, 1991 meeting or the July 1, 1991 meeting.

## CLOSING

Chairman Edney closed the public hearing at 7:18 p.m.

. Michael Edney, Chairman

Avalina Merrill, Acting Clerk